
Check out our website at www.sheltonarts.com 
Peninsula Art Association January 2024 

January 6th   1pm –3pm  Kids’ Art Day at the YMCA 
    Hope to see you there! 

January 11th   12 Noon  Board Meeting 

    1pm-3pm  Regular Meeting 
    Tracy Homan will be presenting “Dot Art” tips and techniques  

********************************************************* 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!  

OUR MEMBERS’ ONLY SPRING ART SHOW WILL BE HELD THE FIRST WEEK OF MAY! 

Updates from PAA President, Pat Denney 

Only 2 days until our “Kids’ Art Day” at the YMCA on January 6th from 1pm-3pm. Flyers have been distributed around town 
and throughout the schools, so we are expecting a great turnout.  All members are welcome to come view and help! 

1) Set up time is 12 noon on the 6th.  We will set up in the large gym (we have the entire gym to ourselves!) 

2) Anyone over the age of 18 must bring ID & check in at the front desk unless you are a member of YMCA.  This is due to 
protection laws. 

3) We are short 4 tables so if you can share an 8’ table with another artist, great.  Notify artist you want to share with and let 
Diane Garner or myself know for arrangement and sign in. 

4) If you feel your Art project could be a bit messy, the YMCA has asked that you bring a tarp for under your table.  

At our January meeting, during our business portion, we will be evaluating the Kids’ Art Day and planning for our Spring show.  
Tracy Homan will be presenting techniques on “dot art”.  Come and see some of the intricate and fabulous designs that can 
come from a bit of paint and a lot of dots! 

If you haven’t started planning your project for the Spring Show, now is the time!  This year’s show will be earlier in the spring 
than previous years. 

Stay warm, stay dry and keep creating! 

Send your photos to Renee at malkuri@comcast.net   
We’d love to see what you’ve been doing! And so would your friends! So, share the website with them! 

www.sheltonarts.com  

Lots of food, friends and fun at our December   

Potluck and Gift Exchange! 



 The Shelton Arts Commission encourages you to submit an application to have your work displayed at the Civic Center Rotating 
Gallery.  Applications are available online at Shelton Parks & Recreation.  The gallery is not just for wall art, there is a case up-
stairs for sculpture, jewelry, etc.  Several of our members have been chosen to display in the past.  Are you next to inspire and     
encourage budding artists?  Be sure and take a moment to enjoy the talent and creativity of the artists when you are at the Civic 
Center. Don’t forget to check upstairs! 

 The 2024 Oregon Fish & Wildlife stamp competition information comes out on the OF&W website in the early part of 2024.  Keep 
checking back for assigned species and rules. Here is the link for anyone interested: 

https://www.dfw.state.or.us/stamp_contest/index.asp  

2024 Peninsula Art Association Officers and Directors 

Pat Denny    President  Kathy Jacobsen   Vice President  

Diane Garner   Secretary  Sharon Brocha   Treasurer   

Becky Schuyten   Director   Marcy Libellule   Director    

Renee Matter   Director   Julie Bowman   Director 

Renee Olson   Director 
Board of Directors shall consist of not more than 5 elected Directors and the elected Officers.  Elected Officers consist of the  President, 
Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer. The Board of Directors shall be responsible for business requirements and   policies.  Please con-
tact Kathy Jacobson or Diane Garner, if interested in serving and for more information. 

Some of the handmade gifts from our December  

Gift Exchange 

May 2024 bring you health, prosperity, happiness 

and many opportunities to be creative! 

https://www.dfw.state.or.us/stamp_contest/index.asp

